
Newspaper notice for publication in Bakersfield Californian and for posting on 
valleyair org 

NOTICE OF PRELIMINARY DECISION 
FOR THE PROPOSED ISSUANCE OF 

EMISSION REDUCTION CREDITS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control 
District solicits public comment on the proposed issuance of Emission Reduction 
Credits to Occidental of Elk Hills for the permanent shut down and removed of three 
1680 BHP natural gas fired engines powering gas compressors (S-2234-207, '-208, and 
'-210), at Occidental's gas plant in Tupman The quantity of ERCs proposed for banking 
is 516 lb-N0x/yr, 42 lb-S0x/yr, 2467 lb-PM10/yr, 3049 lb-CO/yr, and 296 lb-VOC/yr 

The analysis of the regulatory basis for this proposed action Project #S-1134241, is 
available for public inspection at http //www valleyair org/notices/public_notices_idx htm 
and at any District office For additional information, please contact the District at (661) 
392-5500 Written comments on this project must be submitted by April 28, 2014 to 
DAVID WARNER, DIRECTOR OF PERMIT SERVICES, SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY 
UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 34946 FLYOVER COURT, 
BAKERSFIELD, CA 93308 


